
CITY OF ATLANTA 

JVAN ALLEN , JR. 
MAYOR December 21, 1964 

MEMO TO: 

SUBJECT: Merry Christmas and a Brave New Year 

That's the message on inscribed 
on each baseball ornament on our Christmas Tree. 

I thought you would enjoy having 
these photographs which show our office staff 
adding the final t ouches. Each visitor to our 
office is invited to autbgraph a styrofoam 
baseball and hang it on the tree • 

.-~ Interest in the Braves is mounting 
daily, from the hundreds of Atlantians who 
visit the Stadium to a sailor on Midway Island. 

Best wishes to you for the holiday 
season . 

Sincerely, 




